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[email address redacted]
Susan da Silva
Anonymous: No

The CARTSs that Renee created continue to run. The PRP did NOT approve these. They are misleading.
Why can't we have Carts that say what we want them to say? Why are the Carts we objected to still
running? Please ask the ED, Lydia Brazon, and the station managers to change this situation
immediately.

Election Inspectors Response: The Election Inspectors Committee is confident that this first
round of carts fairly represented arguments on both sides of the issue, based on comments
solicited from interested parties.



